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BY E-MAIL  
August 25, 2010 
 
Theresa Ogedengbe 
General Manager 
Energhx Green Energy Corporation 
73 Compata Way 
Ottawa ON  K1B 4X1 
 
 
Dear Ms. Ogedengbe: 
 
Re: Application for Renewal of an Electricity Retailer Licence 

Board File Number EB-2010-0236 
 
This will acknowledge receipt of the additional information requested in our letter of July 
16, 2010 regarding your application for an electricty retailer licence ER-2009-0189 
renewal.  A review of the submitted information indicates that your application remains 
incomplete and cannot be processed until the following has been filed: 
  

In response to question 9(a) Energhx has provided that it is currently supplying 
electricity to customers and submitted copies of the Client Service agreements 
that indicate that Energhx is appointed by the customers as their electricity 
commodity supplier.  As an electricity retailer providing services to a consumer, 
Energhx is obligated to enter into service agreements with licenced electricity 
distributors as stipulated in the Retail Settlement Code.   
 
Please provide a list of all licenced electricity distributors Energhx has entered 
into a service agreement with.  Also, please provide copies of the service 
agreements with Hydro One Networks Inc. and Hydro Ottawa Limited.  
 

Please provide the required additional material by September 3, 2010. 
 
The Board will resume processing your application once the above information has 
been filed.   
 
Upon receipt of the required information the Board will issue an acknowledgement letter 
indicating the expected date on which a decision and/or order may be rendered. 
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Please file two paper copies of the additional material and an electronic version in Word 
and in searchable Adobe Acrobat (if available) with the Board Secretary.  Electronic 
copies may be submitted on CD or by e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Irina Kuznetsova, Advisor at 
(416) 440-8138 or e-mail, Irina.Kuznetsova@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
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